

Ambition · Pride · Success

7th January 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Nikon Photography workshop

We have been given an excellent opportunity for our high attaining photography students to attend a workshop run by Nikon in London. Nikon is one of the leading photographic companies and they have tailor made a workshop to support our top end students prepare for their GCSE and A level if they have chosen to take it.

The workshop will be on Thursday 16th January 2020, students will meet in the dining room at 8.30 where we will then walk to the train station and then onto the tube to Oxford St where their head office is located. Students will be expected to **bring a packed lunch** which we will eat on site. There will be no opportunity to stop on our way or go out to buy lunch.

We will aim to be back to Cheshunt Station by 5.00pm, please confirm below if you are happy for your son/daughter to be released from the station or to walk back to school.

The workshop is a free event however the cost of travel £13.50. Please pay through ParentPay by Tuesday 14th January.

If there are any questions or concerns about payment, please do not hesitate to contact me at ledsterh@haileyburyturnford.com

Yours faithfully

Mrs H Ledster Subject Leader of Media & Teacher of Art and Photography FAO – Mrs Ledster – Year 11 Nikon Photography Workshop – please reply by Tuesday 14 th January.	
I give permission for (student's name)	to attend the Nikon Workshop
I have paid through ParentPay yes/no	
☐ I give permission for my son/daughter to b☐ I would like my son/daughter to be release	
Emergency contact information for Thursday 16 th J	January 2020.
Name:	Number:
Any medical information that we need to be made	e aware of for this day (e.g. allergies, medication)

